

Meeting Individual Needs

3 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Badgers Class School Swimming Sessions

During the Autumn term, children in Badgers class will be swimming at Abraham Darby Leisure Centre on Wednesday mornings.

Their first session is next week - Wednesday 10 September 2025.

Swimming sessions are part of the National Curriculum and therefore it is essential that your child brings their swimwear (including a towel) into school when required. Please ensure that all belongs are clearly labelled.



Children learning to swim will be wearing a SwimFin flotation aid. If you would prefer your child to wear armbands you will need to send in a suitable pair from home and they must be already inflated.

If there is any medical reason why your child cannot go swimming, you must notify us in writing please. This can be in your child's home school book, via a note sent into school or by sending an email to haughton.admin@taw.org.uk.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Lisa Williams (Mrs)

L Williams

Headteacher